
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Top DEP Stories 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Join Keep Pennsylvania Beautiful for the 2021 Pick Up Pennsylvania Program 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/the leader vindicator/news/state/join-keep-pennsylvania-
beautiful-for-the-2021-pick-up-pennsylvania-program/article 295f085f-454c-5aff-97c8-
317add03449e.html  
 
WTAJ: Mosquitos test positive for West Nile Virus in Centre County again 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/mosquitos-test-positive-for-west-nile-virus-in-
centre-county-again/  
 
Mentions 
 
Lehigh Valley Live:  Bethlehem Township looks at new fee and special utility to address stormwater 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/bethlehem/2021/09/bethlehem-township-looks-at-new-fee-and-
special-utility-to-address-stormwater.html 
 
Post-Gazette: State moves to expand lists of trout streams with special protections 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2014/05/11/Despite-threats-from-industry-and-anglers-
brook-trout-populations-are-rising-statewide/stories/201405110127 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Bitcoin utility rules eased 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/090221/page/1/story/bitcoin-utility-rules-eased  
 
RGGI 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial cartoons for the week of Sept. 13 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-cartoons-for-the-week-of-sept-13/  
 
Tribune-Review: Flora Cardoni and Michael Mann: Keys for Keystone State to tackle climate crisis 
https://triblive.com/opinion/flora-cardoni-and-michael-mann-keys-for-keystone-state-to-tackle-climate-
crisis/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Capital Research Center: Climate Change Regulations in Pennsylvania: No Discernable Benefits 
https://capitalresearch.org/article/climate-change-regulations-in-pennsylvania-part-1/ 
 
Pennlive: Metcalfe’s action for climate change is to banish the climate clock 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2021/09/metcalfes-action-for-climate-change-is-to-banish-the-
climate-clock-pennlive-letters.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Midstate county seeks input on climate action plan 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2021/09/10/midstate-county-seeks-input-on-climate-action-
plan/ 
 



AP News: UN chief: World is at `pivotal moment’ and must avert crises  
https://apnews.com/article/technology-health-coronavirus-pandemic-united-nations-covid-19-
pandemic-dcabfc7526f46940dc5a992d52737c8b 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Clean air, strong economy can coexist (Editorial) 
https://www.newsitem.com/opinion/editorials/clean-air-strong-economy-can-
coexist/article 37a3c664-b301-5786-aae4-e1bee5c487d1.html  
 
Daily Local News: Report: Climate change could see 200 million move by 2050 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2021/09/13/report-climate-change-could-see-200-million-move-by-2050/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Altoona Mirror: Raystown Lake reopens 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2021/09/raystown-lake-reopens/ 
 
WTAJ: Raystown Lake facilities officially reopen, first-ever ‘Trashmaster’ tournament to take place 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/raystown-lake-facilities-offically-reopen-first-ever-
trashmaster-tournament-to-take-place/ 
 
WESA: Twenty Years After Flight 93 Crashed, The Living Memorial Faces Both Old And New Threats 
https://www.wesa.fm/identity-community/2021-09-11/twenty-years-after-flight-93-crashed-the-living-
memorial-faces-both-old-and-new-threats  
 
Beaver County Radio: State Foresters’ Group Celebrates 100-Plus Years in PA 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/state-foresters-group-celebrates-100-plus-years-in-pa/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Ohioyple 'gateway project' receives regional award 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/ohioyple-gateway-project-receives-regional-
award/article 5e590fa0-1199-11ec-afff-33568152df32.html 
 
Tribune-Review: 'Yough n' Roll' trail ride, community day planned along Great Allegheny Passage 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/yough-n-roll-trail-ride-community-day-planned-along-great-
allegheny-passage/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Unity takes shot at larger grant for proposed fishing pier 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/unity-takes-shot-at-larger-grant-for-proposed-fishing-pier/  
 
Tribune-Review: Aspinwall walking trail to be replaced this year with the help of federal grant  
https://triblive.com/local/fox-chapel/aspinwall-walking-trail-to-be-replaced-this-year-with-the-help-of-
federal-grant/  
 
Beaver County Times: Community Matters: An experiment in civic agency 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/columns/2021/09/12/community-matters-experiment-
civic-agency/8275199002/  
 
Beaver County Times: Black's Run Bridge acquisition could connect Beaver County to national trail 
network 



https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2021/09/13/blacks-run-bridge-route-51-could-connect-
large-network-trails/5776456001/ 
 
Penn State News: Past fires may hold key to reducing severity of future wildfires in western US 
https://news.psu.edu/story/668589/2021/09/09/research/past-fires-may-hold-key-reducing-severity-
future-wildfires-western 
 
Citizens’ Voice: PGC adds two regulations to combat CWD 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/sports/wildlife/pgc-adds-two-regulations-to-combat-
cwd/article 047162fd-8b3a-541c-a416-d7396022924a.html 
 
Energy 
 
WESA: Pittsburgh Manufacturing Company Wabtec Unveils First Battery-Electric Train 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2021-09-10/pittsburgh-manufacturing-company-wabtec-
unveils-first-battery-electric-train  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: All aboard: Wabtec shows off its battery electric locomotive in Pittsburgh 
(photos) 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/09/10/wabtec-shows-battery-electric-train-in-
pittsburgh.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Scooter plan has some flaws 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-scooter-plan-has-some-flaws/  
 
Beaver County Times: Letter: Sen. Toomey wrong to oppose infrastructure and jobs plan 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/2021/09/13/sen-toomey-wrong-oppose-infrastructure-
and-jobs-plan/5775096001/ 
 
PublicSource: Electric buses are the future for Allegheny County. But progress depends on funds. 
https://www.publicsource.org/electric-buses-allegheny-county-pittsburgh-transit-funds-climate-
change/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Meadville Tribune: French Creek Cleanup yields garbage, plants trees 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/french-creek-cleanup-yields-garbage-plants-
trees/article 8bba0dc4-140e-11ec-b115-2f9dc61bb4f4.html 
 
Public News Service: PA Becomes 2nd State to Offer Climate-Change Leadership Training 
https://publicnewsservice.org/2021-09-10/climate-change-air-quality/pa-becomes-2nd-state-to-offer-
climate-change-leadership-training/a75677-1 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Poll: Majority of Pa. residents want fracking to end 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/energy-environment/poll-majority-of-pa-residents-want-fracking-to-
end/ 



 
CNBC: Natural gas prices are rising and could be the most expensive in 13 years this winter  
https://www.cnbc.com/2021/09/09/natural-gas-prices-are-rising-and-could-be-the-most-expensive-in-
13-years-this-winter.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Pennlive: Spotted lanternfly makes its way into a 4-H entry in Kansas, setting off a federal inquiry 
https://www.pennlive.com/nation-world/2021/09/spotted-lanternfly-makes-its-way-into-a-4-h-entry-
in-kansas-setting-off-a-federal-inquiry.html 
 
WTAJ: Mosquitos test positive for West Nile Virus in Centre County again 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/mosquitos-test-positive-for-west-nile-virus-in-
centre-county-again/ 
 
Waste 
 
Times Observer: Dumpster available for scrap metal donations 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2021/09/dumpster-available-for-scrap-metal-
donations/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Ongoing dumping at CommunityAid collection bins prompts plea: ‘Don’t trash 
our mission’ 
https://lancasteronline.com/sponsored/ongoing-dumping-at-communityaid-collection-bins-prompts-
plea-don-t-trash-our-mission/article 53ca4d0e-123b-11ec-a8a7-93ba739f96be.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Duck farms have a long history in Lancaster County 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/columnists/duck-farms-have-a-long-history-in-lancaster-county-
the-scribbler/article 5af0ce3a-11a7-11ec-a8fd-275dfe2163d1.html 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Fall recycling event planned 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2021/09/fall-recycling-event-planned/ 
 
Water 
 
Indiana Gazette: Storm sewers, Point Street building among topics in Saltsburg 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/local/storm-sewers-point-street-building-among-topics-in-
saltsburg/article b1163082-f747-5d01-8289-b5a89147581e.html 
 
Standard Speaker: Greater Hazleton Joint Sewer Authority showcases $27-million incinerator 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/greater-hazleton-joint-sewer-authority-showcases-27-million-
incinerator/article c0ec4b10-87dd-5e87-ba7f-d742fbe10542.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Lake managers reflect on decision to close dam 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/lake-managers-reflect-on-decision-to-close-
dam/article 9057b182-61d6-5848-984a-6afe31ef024c.html 
 
Herald-Standard: Southwestern PA Water Authority closing offices until further notice 



https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/covid-19/southwestern-pa-water-authority-closing-offices-
until-further-notice/article 1c82567c-1239-11ec-837f-df89736520f7.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: Sewer authority boosts annual contributions to Charleroi 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/sewer-authority-boosts-annual-contributions-to-
charleroi/article cef087f8-1189-11ec-84c6-1b32b8ac8c9f.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Boating season ends on Lake Augusta, dam to be repaired 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/boating-season-ends-on-lake-augusta-dam-to-be-
repaired/article 4b5c0c5e-127a-11ec-85a1-9fad611cecae.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Scott Township repairing collapsed pipe 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/090921/page/4/story/scott-repairing-collapsed-pipe  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Legacy of the Lee Flood: Storm’s devastating downpours began 10 years 
ago  
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/090721/page/1/story/legacy-of-the-lee-flood  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Flooding studies take shape; Columbia County commissioners say firms 
are weighing protection, cost  
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/090421/page/1/story/flooding-studies-take-shape  
 
Waterkeepers Chesapeake: In response to lawsuit, EPA pledges to strengthen standards for 
slaughterhouse water pollution 
https://waterkeeperschesapeake.org/in-response-to-lawsuit-epa-pledges-to-strengthen-standards-for-
slaughterhouse-water-pollution/  
 
NPR: The Federal Government Sells Flood-Prone Homes To Often Unsuspecting Buyers, NPR Finds 
https://www.wesa.fm/2021-09-13/the-federal-government-sells-flood-prone-homes-to-often-
unsuspecting-buyers-npr-finds 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: A flood deadlier than Ida’s devastated downtown Chester in 1971. The scars 
remain. 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/chester-pennsylvania-deadly-flood-1971-20210913.html 
 
MyChesCo: Chester County to Receive Federal Disaster Aid for Individuals Ravaged by Hurricane Ida 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/social-issues/chester-county-to-receive-federal-disaster-aid-for-
individuals-ravaged-by-hurricane-ida/ 
 
WHYY: The federal government sells flood-prone homes to often unsuspecting buyers, NPR finds 
https://whyy.org/npr story post/the-federal-government-sells-flood-prone-homes-to-often-
unsuspecting-buyers-npr-finds/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: 'The biggest catch': Conestoga River Club, towers haul dumpster out waterway 
during cleanup 



https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/the-biggest-catch-conestoga-river-club-towers-haul-dumpster-
out-waterway-during-cleanup/article 2cbfb444-1338-11ec-9792-8f908e88f148.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Conestoga River litter and debris cleanup 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/conestoga-river-litter-and-debris-cleanup/collection a16e20fe-
1253-11ec-9207-cbd4754abfea.html#10 
 
Reading Eagle: Development plans pending in Berks include distribution center in Bern Township 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2021/09/12/development-plans-pending-in-berks-include-distribution-
center-in-bern-township/ 
 
KDKA: Discussions Over Amazon Proposal In Churchill To Continue 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/09/13/discussions-over-amazon-proposal-in-churchill-to-
continue/  
  
AP News: Biden approves major disaster declaration in Pennsylvania 
https://apnews.com/article/hurricane-ida-philadelphia-floods-hurricanes-pennsylvania-
a2b56cdf80fc6d1be372ec8e4d7d471b  
 
Observer-Reporter: Volunteers recall days spent scouring crash site 
https://observer-reporter.com/series/remember and reflect/volunteers-recall-days-spent-scouring-
crash-site/article 8063f954-0ff8-11ec-bb88-f3df44e3bcf0.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Heavy rain means taller walls for Murrysville farm's corn maze 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/heavy-rain-means-taller-walls-for-murrysville-farms-corn-
maze/  
 
Post-Gazette: Butler Street in Etna wins state award as a Great Place 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/north/2021/09/13/Butler-Street-Etna-wins-pennsylvania-state-
award-Great-Place-planning-revitalization/stories/202109090185 
 
Daily Local News: Local online fundraisers a godsend to Ida victims 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2021/09/12/local-online-fundraisers-a-godsend-to-ida-victims/ 
 
MyChesCo: Chester County Provides Update on Donation Support for Residents Affected by Hurricane 
Ida 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/social-issues/chester-county-provides-update-on-donation-
support-for-residents-affected-by-hurricane-ida/ 


